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Tuesday 2nd November  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Year 4 – Greek day including dress up 

 

As part of our history topic on the Ancient Greeks, we will be having an Ancient Greek day on 

Tuesday 29th November. This will be a fantastic stimulus for our history-based ‘Let the 

Games Begin’ topic. Throughout the day, children will get the opportunity to take part in a 

range of activities including: writing using the Ancient Greek alphabet, participating in 

different sporting events adapted from the Ancient Olympics and taste testing some Greek 

food. 

 

In order to make the day as authentic as possible, we would like all children to be wearing 

traditional Ancient Greek clothes for the day. These can be made from a sheet (many 

websites online can give advice for this, such as http://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Quick-

Greek-Goddess-Costume#) or they can be purchased online.  

 

Please ensure costumes are not too long, as children will be competing in the Olympic Games 

and a long skirt could get in the way. If the weather is cold, please also ensure your child 

wears extra layers under their costume. 

 

Finally, please ensure the office have an updated record of any food allergies your child has 

to enable us to ensure the feast is a great success. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

The Year 4 team 
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